
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 

HENDERSON COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 
 
MEETING DATE:   July 20, 2016  
 
SUBJECT: Parking Request at ’95 CourtHouse  
 
PRESENTER: Amy Brantley 
 
ATTACHMENTS:   Yes 

1. Letter from Crosstown Velo, LLC 
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
The County has received a request from Crosstown Velo, LLC for the use of the 1995 
Courthouse north parking lot, off of 4th Avenue. This request is associated with a bicycle race 
known as the “Hendersonville Historic 7th Ave Criterium”, which will utilize Locust St., Lynn 
St., Maple St. and 7th Avenue. The event is scheduled for Saturday, July 30th, and the parking lot 
would be utilized for parking and registration on that date from 8:00am through 5:00pm.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:    
 
The Board is requested to approve the use of the Courthouse’s parking lot on 4th Avenue by 
Crosstown Velo, LLC on Saturday, July 30, 2016 from 8:00am to 5:00pm.  
  
 
 
 
 Suggested Motion(s):      
 

I move the Board approve the use of the Courthouse’s parking lot on 4th Avenue by 
Crosstown Velo, LLC on Saturday, July 30, 2016 from 8:00am to 5:00pm. 
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